CANSA-Shavathon Again!
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Figure 1: The NATHouse 2012 committee with the House guardian Prof Engelbrecht (Vice-Dean of the Fuculty of Natural and Agricultural
Sciences.

The 12 April 2012 was the day Tuks hosted the CANSA-Shavathon. The NATHOuse committee went out
to do it again this year; all the committee members sprayed their heads in the name of Cancer. The
highlight of this prestigious event was the presence of the NATHouse Committee Guardian Prof
Engelbrecht (Vice-Dean). The Vice-Dean also sprayed his head in the company of his team once again this
year. NATHouse attended this event last year (2011) and it was remarkable as it was this day. NATHOuse
shows support of Cancer victims by doing something on the head for the day. We can all make a
difference by just shaving or spraying your head for this good course. Shavathon 2013, we will be there,
AGAIN!



